
 

Menlyn Boutique Hotel nominated for prestigious awards

The Menlyn Boutique Hotel has recently been nominated for three prestigious awards; namely the World Luxury Hotel
Awards, the Lilizela Awards and the World Boutique Hotel Awards.

The five-star hotel dominated at the Lilizela Awards last year walking away as the best five-star guest house in Gauteng.
After obtaining five-stars from The Tourism Grading Council of South Africa earlier this year, the establishment moves into
the hotel category and aims to maintain great success in this year's provincial and national Lilizela awards.

The World Boutique Hotel Awards are judged by a panel of experts from around the world. Award winners are an exclusive
collection of premium unique hotels and private villas worldwide. Offering the best in boutique accommodation, the Menlyn
Boutique Hotel hopes to secure their place amongst the finest hotels of the world.

Exclusive to luxury hotels, lodges, resorts and hotel groups, the World Luxury Hotel Awards are an impressive
acknowledgement of luxury within the hotel industry. With a delicate balance between comfort and extravagance, the
Menlyn Boutique Hotel's luxury offering is what sets them apart from competitors. To vote for the Menlyn Boutique Hotel to
win visit World Luxury Hotel Awards.

"We are thrilled to have been successfully nominated for all three of these awards and this is symbolic of our commitment
to providing a world-class offering. Our main objective is to continue providing five-star accommodation, fine dining and
premium conferencing," says Paul Duverge, General Manager of the Menlyn Boutique Hotel.

This year's Lilizela award winners will be announced in September, while the World Boutique Hotel Awards and the World
Luxury Hotel Award winners will both be announced in October.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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